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July 17, 2020

Melanie Nichols - Vice President
TST Logistics, Inc.

533 N. Park Ave.

Burlington, NC 27217

To whom it may concern:

Richard Childers and Walter Church with FleetTax Recovery Specialists, have helped us to
retrieve unclaimed tax refunds for our company, TST Logistics. We are a warehouse and
distribution company located in Burlington.

Richard called me in January of this year and explained that they can help us with getting
unfamiliar tax rebates that have to do with us being in the storage and delivery business. Not
knowing Richard personally, we vetted his references thoroughly to conclude FleetTax is legit,
and signed their Client Agreement in February.

Walter Church came on site to our location to gather the data he needed to prepare and file
our tax claim. All we did was show him where to retrieve the files, and he did the rest. We
were happy to receive our refund the first of April and are presently waiting on another refund
that was discovered and claimed, also by Walter.

We recommend FleetTax Recovery Specialists to all folks in the transportation industry who can
use a nice healthy stream of new and repeating revenue. We believe FleetTax to be extremely

supportive and trust they will uncover every unclaimed tax dollar available for our mutual
benefit.

Sincerely yours, i

Melanie Nichols, Vice President
TST Logistics, Inc.
melanie@tstlogistics.com
Telephone: (336) 570-1063
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